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Public Housing Notice 2015-19 
 

 

 
DHCD is extending the procurement period for the RCAT Request for Responses (RFR) which was posted 
on June 2, 2015 (See RFR and  in PHN 2015-15 and related Questions and Answers in PHN 2015-16).  
 

 Originally, all responses were to be due by 4pm on Friday, July 31, 2015. 

 The revised deadline is now 4pm on Monday, August 31, 2015. Aside from the change in due 

date, submission requirements and processes are to remain the same as stated in PHN 2015-15. 

Given this extension, DHCD is waiving the mandatory requirement that all respondents email a Letter of 
Interest (LOI) by 4pm on June 30, 2015. If you did not send an LOI, but are still interested in responding 
to the RFR, you may simply submit your full response by the deadline stated above. 
 
If there are additional questions about the RFR, please submit them via email to amy.stitely@state.ma.us. 
We are sorry, but DHCD staff cannot respond to phone inquiries.  
 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING & 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

 

Charles D. Baker, Governor      Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor      Chrystal Kornegay, Undersecretary 

To: Local Housing Authority (LHA) Executive Directors  
 

From:  Sarah Glassman, Deputy Associate Director, Division of Public Housing & Rental Assistance 
  
Date:  
 

July 21, 2015 

Re: Deadline Extended for Regional Capital Assistance Team (RCAT) Procurement 
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